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APEGA Statement on OH&S Report 
  
Edmonton - Based upon new information contained in a recently released Occupational Health & 

Safety report, APEGA has restarted its review into the 2007 CNRL Horizon project tank farm structure 

that failed during construction. 

 

The report contains information that a professional engineer should have been involved and was not. 

APEGA has an obligation to review those observations in greater detail. While not yet a formal 

investigation, further review could result in a formal investigation. 

 
A review or investigation can lead to valuable learnings for both the permit holder involved as well as 

other permit holders and professional members of APEGA. 

Established in 1920, APEGA is responsible for regulating the practices of engineering and geoscience 
in the province of Alberta. 
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